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I oppose my children being shunted to demountables in a lead-contaminated park whilst a new 
yet inadequate high-rise school is being built. We were promised a new school with vastly greater 
capacity on the old council depot site. It is so close and perfectly situated, and discounted by 
council too! We need far greater capacity to cope with future demand from the Darling Quarter 
and Bays Precinct redevelopments. Ultimo & Pyrmont are densely populated and this is only 
increasing. We need open space for our children to play and for adults to relax and exercise, we 
can't fill every square cm of green with buildings, be they temporary or not. Our children don't 
have a high school in the area, don't fail to provide them with a suitable primary school either. 
Please. 


